
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK 
FOR THE 

TOWN OF BRADLEY 
 
 Pursuant to Sec. 70.45 of Wis. Statutes the assessment roll for the Year 2024 will be open for examination 
starting October 7, 2024, at the Town of Bradley Hall, 1518 W. Mohawk Drive, Tomahawk, WI, from 11:00am to 2:00pm.  
and again, on October 9, 2024, from 3:00pm to 6:00pm. 
 
 Any questions, please call the Assessor, Jeremy Kurtzweil at (715) 486-9019. 
 
 Instructional material about the assessment and Board of Review procedures will be available at that time for 
information on how to file an objection and the Board of Review procedure under Wisconsin law. 
 
        Notice is hereby given this 11th day of September 2024 
        By: Kari Kiser, Town Clerk 


